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TO:   FEMSA/FAMA Annual/Fall Conference Attendees              

Thank you for attending the 2017 FEMSA/FAMA Annual/Fall Conference in Glendale.

As part of our focus to improve member experience and deliver value, we would appreciate you
taking a few minutes to complete the meeting survey at: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/5X79HDY

Your responses will be held in strict confidence and will be used to help guide future meeting and
event planning.

The 2018 FEMSA/FAMA Annual/Fall Conference will be held September 26th - 28th at the
Renaissance Austin Hotel in Austin, TX.  Watch for the meeting notice and registration information
in May.  We look forward to seeing you there.
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